
 

 

 
 
 
 
DATE 24/03/2021 
 
 
E-mail only:   
 
 
Dear,  
 
FOI Request:  16/2021 
 
I write in connection with your request for information received in the Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire on 19/03/2021. You asked the following questions:  
 
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of 
Information Act, details in respect to the contract below. 
 
 
Risk Management and Assurance Software Solution: 
 
https://www.contractsfinder.service.gov.uk/Notice/45c4499e-3279-4a0b-8664-
4136c1f411c7 
 
 
The details we require are: 
 
• Suppliers who applied for inclusion on each framework/contract and were 
successful & not successful at the PQQ & ITT stages 
 
• Actual software license's/products provided 
 
• Actual spend on this contract/framework (and any sub lots), from the start of 
the contract to the current date 
 
• Start date & duration of framework 
 
• Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the 
duration of the extension? 
 
• Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are 
being either extended or renewed? 
 

Marie Romano 
Head of Compliance 
Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall 
Ripley 
Derbyshire 
DE5 3RS 
 
tel: 0300 122 6000 
pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk 
www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk 
 

          
 

https://www.contractsfinder.service.gov.uk/Notice/45c4499e-3279-4a0b-8664-4136c1f411c7
https://www.contractsfinder.service.gov.uk/Notice/45c4499e-3279-4a0b-8664-4136c1f411c7
mailto:pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk
http://www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk/


 

 

• Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this 
contract? 
 
 
This is to inform you that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 
does not hold the information you have requested based on the information you have 
provided. 
 
Derbyshire Constabulary may hold this information and I give below a link to the Force’s 
website where you can make a FOI request to them direct. 
 
I want to find information about the police | Derbyshire Constabulary 
 
If you are not satisfied with our response to your request, under Section 17 of the FOIA of 
the FOIA you are entitled to ask for an internal review of our decision. Any internal review 
needs to be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this response and state 
why you are unhappy with the response. You can submit an internal review in the following 
ways: 
 

• emailing the OPCC Inbox –  
PCCOffice@Derbyshire.PNN.Police.UK  or; 
 

• writing to the OPCC at –  
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall 
Ripley 
Derbyshire 
DE5 3RS 
 
By phone – 0300 122 6000 (as a reasonable adjustment under the Equality Act 
2010). 

 
If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal review under Section 50 of the FOIA 
you can apply directly to the Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the 
ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the internal review procedure 
provided by the OPCC. You can contact the ICO in the following ways: 
 

• online at the ICO –  
https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/ or; 
 

• writing to the ICO at –  
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 

 
Yours sincerely 
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Marie Romano 
On behalf of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 


